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Did you find value in the publication of the DER 
Roadmap? Would any additional information be helpful? 
How can it be improved? 

Until clear policy direction is provided by the Government of Alberta (GoA) and changes are codified in Regulation, the extent of change 
under the existing regulatory framework will remain limited. 

In the future, it will be important to prioritize the types of DER technology that have the most impact on the transmission system, and 
focus analysis and resources accordingly. 

ENMAX looks forward to participating in each of the consultations that make up the AESO’s DER Roadmap and expects that the 
roadmap and its timelines will evolve as a result of stakeholder views.  

 
Do you have suggested changes to the activity timing in 
the DER Roadmap Integrated Plan? If yes, please be 
specific to why you would like to see the timing changed 
and what the suggested timing should look like. 

The AESO indicated that it will publish a detailed 2020/2021 Plan for DER Integration Activities.  

ENMAX notes that there is significant overlap with other key initiatives, some of which have not yet concluded (AUC Distribution System 
Inquiry), have been delayed (ISO Bulk and Regional Tariff Design) or not yet started (review of Transmission Regulation). Furthermore, 
the integration of DERs on the AIES will rely on future policy direction from the GoA and will depend on the objectives identified in 
government policy. Until such clarity is provided, the AESO’s DER Roadmap should not introduce significant changes to the existing 
framework (including any new requirements that introduce unnecessary costs or additional red tape) but could work to inform the 
industry of the challenges ahead. 
 

Are you aware of any recent DER 
research/resources/information that would provide the 
AESO more insight on this topic? If yes, please provide 
details or explain. 

The AUC has indicated that it will issue a final report on the Distribution System Inquiry in early fall 2020. Due to the significant overlap, 
the AUC’s report should be referenced to help guide and inform the AESO’s DER Roadmap and avoid duplication of work. The actual 
end product of the AUC’s inquiry is yet unclear and it is noted that the AESO has been a participant in that process.   

 




